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April 19, 1990

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555

Docket No. 50-312
Rancho Seco Nuclear Generating Station
License No. DPR-54

ANNUAL RADIOLOGICAL ENVIRONMENTAL OPERATING REPORT FOR 1989

Attention: George Knighton

Rancho Seco Technical Specification 6.9.2.2.1 requires submission of the
Annual Radiological Environmental Operating Report by May 1 of each year. We
request an extension of the date of submission of our 1989 Report to

June 15, 1990. This request has become necessary due to a legal dispute over
our payment with the contractor for analysis of our environmental monitoring

samples, resulting in a two month delay in completion of necessary analysis
and reporting of results.

Should there be any reason that the new submission date of June 15, 1990 is

not acceptable to you, please contact Jerry Delezenski at (209) 333-2935,
extension 4914,

Sincerely,

Dan R. Keuter
Assistant General Manager
Nuclear

cc: J. B. Martin, NRC, Walnut Creek
A. D'Angelo, NRC, Rancho Seco
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